
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School Parents and Carers … 

Your Parent Champions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left to right:   Sue Eastwood, Nicola Staniforth and Fakhara Ibrar 

We are very privileged to have these 3 parents who have all kindly agreed to be the ‘Parent 

Champions’ for our school. Here is a little bit about them … 

Sue – I have 2 boys in school. Ewan (9) and Noel (7). I am a very dedicated football mum for 

Ewan and a lego expert! In my spare time I enjoy exercising whenever I can. 

Nicola – Hello, My name is Nicola and I have twin boys – Corey and Jack, who are currently in 

Year 2. I love socialising with my friends but my main focus is my family! 

I would really like, more than anything, for everyone involved with school to work together to 

provide a happy, great school for all of our children, that we can be proud of! 

Fakhara – My name is Fakhara Ibrar. I am a mother of 2 – Hashim (7) and Anum (3). My kids are 

my everything and I am always conscious of how well they are doing at school. In my spare time 

I like reading books and watching successful and famous people’s interviews! 

After half term you will be invited to a relaxed coffee and chat session. This will be your 

opportunity to meet Sue, Nicola and Fakhara, whose new role is to support parents and school by 

sharing ideas and seeking to address any concerns you may have. Eventually, termly meetings will 

be held, to which all parents and carers will be invited to share their thoughts. For now though, 

watch out for a date when you can come and meet these very 3 helpful people! 

Mrs K Sprague 



 

 


